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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What an absolute pleasure it was to see the 
calibre of K-2 students being presented with their 
KLA awards and the Premiers Reading Challenge 
awards. Congratulations to all students who 
received awards. You have thoroughly deserved 
your awards through the commitment and 
dedication to learning. We are all super proud of 
your efforts throughout 2016. For those who didn't 
receive awards please keep working hard to strive 
to do your best. We are sure you have made 
strong improvements in other areas. 
 
Congratulations also to all students who were 
presented with their medallions and major awards 
on Friday's Sports Presentation. It was wonderful 
to see our Special Guest Rhali Dobson talk about 
her sporting journey and how hard she works to 
achieve her dream of playing for the Matilda's. 
She also stated the importance of a great balance 
between school and sport. She is certainly a true 
role model for all of our students. Our 2017 House 
Captains were also announced and 
congratulations to the following students –
Edinglassie  
Captains - Tom Fitton & Elizabeth Ferries 
Vice Captains - Kaylyn Ford-Hrbek & Tyrel 
Forrest 
Gyarran 
Captains - Brayden Bradstreet & Tanisha Paniora 
Vice Captains - Aleara Mell & Hudson 
Attenborough 
Balmoral 
Captains - Riley Davies & Sarah Benge 
Vice Captains - Abby Miller & Marco Custora 
Skellatar 
Captains - Dylan Jones & Chloe Brown 
Vice Captain - Joss Eveleigh-Rieck & Joanne 
Bignall 
 
We are certainly looking forward to our two 
Matinee performances and our night performance 
of the Intergalactic Spectacular. The Matinee 
performance starts at 12.30pm on Wednesday 
and Thursday and the night performance starts at 
6pm. Students are to arrive at 5.30pm to get 
ready. It is important for parents to sign your child 
out from the classroom prior to leaving in the 

evening. The concert will finish around 7.15pm. 
Please be prompt when picking up your child. 
 
Our Presentation Day assembly is on this Friday 
9th December from 10am. We are celebrating the 
wonderful year that was 2016 and look forward to 
your attendance. In each class, four students will 
be presented with academic awards. Invitations 
went out to all families whose child is receiving an 
award. Major award winners will also be 
presented with the announcement of our school 
leaders for 2017 concluding the formalities. We 
look forward to seeing the whole school 
community on Friday.  
 
Our Warrae Wanni graduation ceremony is on 
Monday with our Goannas graduating to "big 
school". I am sure they are all very excited starting 
Kindergarten and we look forward to continuing to 
nurture their improvement and growth at 
Muswellbrook South Public School.  
 
We look forward to celebrating our Year 6 
students at the graduation dinner. Our Year 6 
students have made us very proud this year and 
we are sure they are looking forward to continuing 
the educational journey's throughout High School. 
We look forward to seeing our students in a 
different light on Monday night!! 
 
Yours in Education, 
Jonathan Russell 
Principal 
 
Whole school assembly - Tuesday 13th 
December  
Tuesday 13th December is a whole school 
assembly and will commence at 12.15pm. 4E will 
be performing a class item at this assembly.  
Grades 3-6 Premier Reading Challenge 
certificates, PBL champs and Semester 2 100% 
attendance awards will be presented. 
The P&C will be drawing their Christmas raffle. 
All parents, carers and friends are warmly invited 
to attend. Please note entry and exit is via the 
front gate only. 
 
 
 
 

“Muswellbrook South Public School Official” 
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IF YOU KNOW OF A STUDENT NOT 

RETURNING TO MSPS IN 2017 COULD 
YOU PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL 

OFFICE ASAP ON 02 65 431 896. 
 
SCHOOL COMMENCEMENT JANUARY 2017 
If anyone is having a holiday and will not be at 
school for the first few weeks of Term 1 please 
put it in writing in a letter addressed to Mr 
Russell. Please hand this letter in to the 
school office before the end of this Term. 
Thank you 

 
Winners are Grinners!! 

 
Congratulations to KW and 3F on winning the 
Greater Bank's Jets Learn, decorate your gate 
competition. 
Both classes were very excited and are looking 
forward to meeting some Newcastle United Jets 
players on Wednesday 14th December, 2016. 
Thank you very much to the Greater and the 
Newcastle United Jets for this great opportunity. 
We are looking forward to meeting the players and 
participating in a skills session. 
Don't forget to check out our entry at 
http://decorateyourgate.hscampaigns.com/#submi
ssions or on the Muswellbrook South Public 
School's Official Facebook page. #jetsconnect     
#togetherwecansoar#greater 
Thank you to Mrs Foot, Mrs Grant, Miss 
Dawkings, Mrs Jones and Mrs Bradstreet for 
helping with the decorating of the gate.  
Your support is greatly appreciated. 
Miss Wilson and Miss Farrugia 
 

A very big thank 
you to everyone 
that made 
donations for 

Movember to raise funds for men’s health 
initiatives. Our team of three raised $500! 
From Mo-swellbrook South Movember team 

 
 
Band Vacancies 
We currently have several positions available in 
the school band for 2017. Music lessons are run 
during school time by the Upper Hunter 
Conservatorium of Music and Band is before 
school one morning a week. Some instruments 
can be hired from the school for a small term fee.  
We have places for Trumpet, Saxophone, Flute, 
Clarinet and Keyboard.   
If your child is interested in joining please return 
the slip below to Mrs Tonon and a pack will be 
sent home. 
 
Name: _________________________________ 
Class: __________________________________ 
Preferred Instrument: ______________________ 
Parent Name: ____________________________ 
Parent contact phone number: _______________ 
Parent email: _____________________________ 
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Quotes from our school 

 
page –  

 
Muswellbrook South Public  

School Official 
 

KM’s Science Unit 
“Fantastic work!” 
 
“The class really enjoyed the 
visit from the lizards! They 
still talk about how awesome 
they were.” 
 
Newcastle United Jets - 
Decorate your gate 
competition. 
“Have heard non stop chit chat 
about this from Brayden. He 
said this competition stuff was 
awesome and he knows who 

the winner is 😂😂😂MSPS of 
course” 
 
 
 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY – 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Wednesday 7
th
 December School Evening Concert 6pm 

Thursday 8
th
 December School Matinee Concert 12.30pm 

Friday 9
th
 December Presentation Day 10am 

Tuesday 13
th
 December  Yarn Up 10am Warrae Wanni 

Tuesday 13
th
 December  Whole school assembly – Grade 3 to 6 

Premier Reading Challenge Certificates presented 

Friday 16
th
 December Last day of school for students  
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